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LOWLINC PLEASED TO PARTICIPATE IN CONCERT ON THE POINT 

Downpour Cuts Concert Short, Breaks off Raffle Drawing 

By Carolyn Rourke, Board Member, LOWLINC 

 

LOWLINC was very pleased to be hospitality host for the June 24 Concert on the Point. This 

concert is generously sponsored by area businesses that serve Lake of the Woods and is held 

once a month during the summertime. LOW clubs and organizations are invited to serve as 

hospitality host to welcome concert-goers, conduct fund raising and tidy up the venue after the 

concert.  We visited with attendees about LOWLINC and conducted a 50/50 fund-raiser (raffle 

tickets are sold, with 50 percent of the take coming to the raffle winner and 50 percent coming to 

the organization). 

At intermission, just as LOWLINC President Jeff Flynn was preparing to announce the winner of 

the 50/50 raffle, the skies opens up and the rains poured down.  Concert goers scrambled for 

shelter, and as the rain continued, everyone started making their way to their cars. The winning 

raffle ticket never was identified. 

By the time this article appears, it will have been two weeks since the concert and hopefully the 

winner  will have come forth.  If not, we are still looking!  The winning ticket number was 

6434530.  If you have this ticket, call us at 1-855-LOWLINC (569-5462) to claim the cash -- 

$172.00  If the prize isn't claimed, LOWLINC will work with the concert sponsors to determine 

the best way to handle it. 

Despite downpour that ended the evening early, it was a fun time, and LOWLINC is honored to 

have been a part.  These free concerts have become big element of the summertime fun here at 

the lake, and we salute the area businesses that make them possible: DesignCraft Homes, 

Inspired Electrical, JK Carpets, Lakeside Title and Escrow, Licata Group Real Estate, Locust 

Grove True Value Hardware, Locust Grove Veterinary Clinic and Townsend Home Health and 

Hospice Care. 

 

 

 

 


